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Report to the Passenger Transport Committee
By Dr D JWatson, Divisional Manager Transport

Urban Rail Contract - 2000/2001

1.  Purpose

To advise the Committee of the price for the 2000/2001 Urban Rail Contract with
Tranz Rail.

2. Background

At the 11 May 2000 Passenger Transport Committee meeting it was resolved:

“that the existing urban rail contract with Tranz Rail Limited be rolled
over for a further 12 months.”

3. Comment

Attached is a copy of my letter to Mr John Moriarty which sets out the details of the
contract rollover.

The contract price is 3.3% higher than for the 1999/2000 year which was

$16,884,347. Mr Moriarty will attend the Committee meeting to talk about a number
of issues raised by members of the Committee at the last meeting.

4. Recommendation
That the Committee note that the Urban Rail Contract with Tranz Rail Limited

has been rolled over for a further one year period at an annual price of
$17,441,530.28.

Report prepared by:

DAVE WATSON
Divisional Manager, Transport
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